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9 May 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

RE: Invitation to The Big Breakfast! 

 

In support of Christian Aid week, we are inviting parents to come along to The Big Breakfast with 

all proceeds going to Christian Aid. 

 

The Big Breakfast will take place on Friday 19th May between 8.00am and 9.00am. Breakfast will 

be available including: tea, coffee and juice, cereals, pastries, fruit and yoghurt. You will be asked 

to make a donation of £2 for your breakfast but if you would like to donate more that would be 

fantastic! 

 

We are expecting a big turn out so come along early to get a seat! We look forward to seeing you 

at The Big Breakfast. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr S Myers 

Headteacher 
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